
The West Carroll Special School District CTE 
Department will be accepting bids until July 23, 
2024, for the installation of quartz countertops for 
the Culinary Department. The counter tops will 
have a 12" backsplash in 3 separate kitchen areas. 
For more information on the exact measurements, 
contact Kristen Lindsey at 731-415-1868, or by 
email at Jennifer.Lindsey@wcssd.org. 
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